
Board Report for 12/19/2018 

 

• DHS students in grades 9-11 took the CERT test on December 4th.  
• 19 seniors took KYOTE Math College Readiness and/or Reading Placement exams at DHS on 

December 5th, with no students meeting math or reading benchmarks.  
• DMS students in grades 7-8 took the CASE test on December 6th-10th. 
• DHS currently has 43 students that are Transition Ready: 

o 29 seniors 
o 12 juniors 
o 2 sophomores 

• 92% of seniors have applied to college:   
o 48 seniors have submitted 118 applications to 19 different schools  
o 16 seniors have received acceptance letters to 7 different schools 
o 4 seniors have received $124,000 in scholarship offers 

• Lifetouch visited DHS for Senior Picture Day on December 6th. 
• Several DHS students took the National ACT test on December 8th. 
• The dual credit students have finished their first semester of classes at Gateway Community and 

Technical College. 
• Mrs. Embry and Mrs. Erdman traveled to Louisville for Infinite Campus training on December 

11th-12th. 
• Mrs. Embry has joined the Advisory Council for Campbell County Area Technology Center’s 

Health Sciences program.   
• Midterm exams are scheduled to take place in grades 7-12 on Wednesday, December 19th – 

Friday, December 21st.  
• The Culture and Climate Committee is hosting an End-of Semester Faculty and Staff Celebration 

on December 21st.  


